4/27/10 Board Hearing
AB 2121
Deadline: 3/26/10 by 12 noon

commentletters - COMMENT LETTER--AB2121 POLICY

From: <hecatonO4@comcast.net>

To: <commentletters@waterboards.ca.gov>
Date: 3/24/2010 9:59 PM

Subject: COMMENT LETTER--AB2121 POLICY

The SWRCB staff has recommended a proposed water policy that would leave The Sea
Ranch without water for days, weeks, and even months every year. The policy was '
announced on Feb 18, with a 45 day comment policy. That is not enough time. | request that
the comment policy be extended to 90 days.

The impending policy would be ruinous for The Sea Ranch and for the town of Gualala. -
Residents of The Sea Ranch buy goods and services at Gualala. The town is struggling in the
current down economy, and if The Sea Ranch is ruined because of lack of water, expect '

Gualala to be ruined too. To repeat, | request that the 45 day comment policy be extended to

90 days.

Sincerely yours,

Richard K. Heaton
42400 Leeward Road

" The Sea Ranch CA RE ((SE IVE

95497
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